

From: Stuart Richards *-NRR*
To: Bruce Boger, Michael Case *-NRR*
Date: Thu, Dec 9, 2004 8:30 AM *-NRR*
Subject: Fwd: Re: Cooper and EP

release

Bruce/Mike

We are meeting with SPSB and others this morning to discuss whether EP considerations should play a part in determining the probability of a LERF.

Attached is a logic summary that Doug wrote.

If we agree to disagree, we will likely be coming to you and DSSA management to resolve the issue.

fyi
Stu

CC: Doug Coe

K-3